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Inspiring older adults through 
volunteerism, enrichment and community 

connection 

Dear Shepherd’s Center Friends, 

 

It has been almost two years since COVID-19 entered our daily lives. Through these many months, the 

Shepherd’s Center has continued to re-create program offerings and adjust service delivery. All of these efforts 

have been extended with the health and safety of our communities in mind. We thank everyone for their 

continued dedication to our mission. 

 

With a strong commitment to the health and safety of our class participants, instructors, volunteers, clients and 

staff, the Shepherd’s Center will begin requiring proof of COVID-19 vaccination status as of November 1, 

2021. This new policy was approved by the Shepherd’s Center Board of Directors and is in line with St. Louis 

County Health Department and CDC recommendations. Details are as follows: 

 

Vaccine requirement applies to: 

• Staff 

• All active volunteers (drivers, home repair, grocery, instructors/program, office) 

• Service clients (riders, home repair, grocery) 

• In-Person class participants 

 

Acceptable vaccination statuses: 

• Fully vaccinated with at least two weeks since the administration of the second Moderna or Pfizer shot, or 

single Johnson & Johnson shot 

• Received a first shot of Moderna, Pfizer or Johnson & Johnson prior to November 1, 2021. Proof a second 

Moderna or Pfizer shot will need to be provided prior to November 29, 2021 to continue participation. 

 

Proof of vaccination: 

• All service volunteers and clients – mail/email a copy of your vaccination card to the Shepherd’s Center 

office 

• In-person program participants – bring an original, copy or mobile phone photo of your vaccination card to 

class to be checked upon entry 
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Many thanks in advance to everyone, 

 

 

 

Betsy Solomon, MA     Dick Entenmann 

Executive Director     Board Chair 
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